
A FLAG FOR THE PRINCESS ELISABETH
POLAR STATION

Schoolchildren from the Hoogstraten primary school, located near Antwerp, designed and sewed a flag
especially dedicated to the new Belgian Station in Antarctica.

Having studied the various aspects associated with the project, the fifth and sixth graders decided they would
make a contribution to the Station. The flag they designed and sewed will be implanted in Utsteinen,
Antarctica, as soon as the next team members reach the 6th continent.


